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February 21, 2006 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
This letter is intended to inform you that your use of the name “Prop Guard” on your website is in 
violation of US Patent and Trademark laws. 
 
The “Prop Guard” name is registered and owned by me, Gregory C. Morrell, under the US Patent and 
Trademark Office, Registration Number 2,704,395. 
 
I request that you remove the name “Prop Guard” from your website and/or any advertising or promotion 
that you may use, or from any product that you may market under this trademarked name.   
 
Failure to comply with this friendly request may result in legal action taken against you.   
 
If you are a marine dealer and wish to become an authorized dealer for Prop Guard, please feel free to 
contact us for further information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gregory C. Morrell, 
President/CEO 
Prop Guard Marine, Inc. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


